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Transport Access Program 
Change to Towradgi Station Upgrade out-of-hours work 

Transport for NSW recently notified the community that out-of-hours work will be carried out between 6am 

Friday 7 April and 6pm Monday 10 April. These hours have been revised, with the possibility that work will 

extend to 10pm on Monday 10 April. 

Scheduling this work outside of our standard construction hours will enable the construction team to carry 

out these essential activities inside the rail corridor safely.  

If you have any concerns or enquiries, please get in touch with the project team by calling 1800 684 490 or 

the 24-hour construction response line 1800 775 465. 


